
MEMORANDUM 

 
February 10, 2011 
 
 
TO:                  All Members of the House of Representatives 
 
FROM:            Rep. Babette Josephs 
 
SUBJECT:        Legislation to adopt permanent voting standards  
 

  
I will be introducing legislation, in the near future, that would permanently adopt the voting 
standards published by the Department of State in the Pennsylvania Bulletin Volume 33 
Number 31 on August 2, 2003.  Act No. 2009-20 adopted these standards for 2009 and 2010; 
however, there are currently no voting standards in place. 
 
If you would be interested in cosponsoring this bill, please contact Jenn at 787-8529 or at 
Jbelz@pahouse.net. 
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